Independent Educational Evaluation

If you, as a parent of a child with a disability, do not agree with the results of the
individualized evaluation of your child, as conducted by the school system, you have the
right to obtain what is known as an Independent Educational Evaluation, or an IEE.

The Juniata Valley School District will provide a list of psychologists where an IEE can
be obtained if the parent requests. The Juniata Valley School also has an MOU with the
Tuscarora Intermediate Unit. This MOU provides options if our current list of resources
is exhausted.

If a parent disagrees with the school district evaluation they should follow the
procedures outlined in the School District IEE Policy. The Policy contains how the
School District will respond to requests by parents for an IEE, and information on where
an IEE may be obtained.

Attached is the Juniata Valley School District IEE Policy.



